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CCE WYOMING COUNTY OFFICES ARE CLOSED MONDAY, MAY 27TH! 
 
IMPORTANT DEALINE APPROACHING! 
  

• Dairy Grade & Lease paperwork is due to the 4-H office by June 1st. Any questions, contact Stephanie.  
 

• Horse Certificates - Due June 1st! You can find the pdf on our website or stop in for a paper copy! All new 
horse riders will need a horse certificate filled out for each horse/rider combination. As well as any new 
horses to previous members. Call the 4-H office with any questions or concerns! 

 

• 4-H Non-Auction Livestock Updates - We are asking youth to fill out grade/lease paperwork for animals 
that you are planning to exhibit beyond the auction program. We will ask for copies of registration 
paperwork on registered animals with fair entries. This will help us keep better track of what projects are out 
there and add a bit of 4-H project accountability into our existing programs. Forms can be found on our 
website https://wyoming.cce.cornell.edu/4-h-youth-development/projects-activities/livestock and hard 
copies are available in our office. Please reach out with any questions as this is a new element to our 
livestock program! 

 
• Horse Rider Evaluations 

Evaluations will take place on the following days: 

• Friday May 31st 6pm, Wolcott Farms – Warsaw 
• Thursday June 6th 6pm, Kingbrook Farms – Chaffee 
• Thursday June 20th 6pm, Diana Henry’s – Bliss 
• Tuesday June 25th 6pm, The Meadows – Marilla 

Please call the 4-H office or email Sarah at sac347@cornell.edu to register for one of the above dates. 
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